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STATEMENT BY THE CHAIRPERSON OF THE ELECTORAL
COMMISSION OF GHANA - MRS. JEAN MENSA ON THE
OCCASION OF INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY

THEME: ACCELERATING ACTION: A CALL FOR GENDER
EQUALITY

On the occasion of International Women’s Day, I congratulate all female staff
of the Electoral Commission and celebrate in particular your strength,
resilience and professionalism.

Your hard work and dedication to duty contributed to the peaceful, credible
and transparent electoral outcomes we witnessed as a country on the 7™ of
December 2024.

I acknowledge the progress made towards gender equality in our dear country
and the tireless efforts of women who have paved the way for future
generations.

As we celebrate this milestone, we should recognize that there is still much
work to be done. Women and girls continue to face obstacles that prevent them
from reaching their full potential.

That's why this year's theme, "Accelerate Action," is so relevant. We must
accelerate our efforts to create a world where women and girls have equal
opportunities, and equal representation.

Let's come together to accelerate action and join forces to create a more just
and equitable society for all.

To all the young women and girls, we have confidence in you. Your strength,
courage, and resilience inspire us every day.

Congratulations to all the women who have made a difference in the Electoral
Commission of Ghana over the last three decades. We honor you today, and
look forward to continuing the fight for gender equality together.

Ayekoo!
#IWD2025 #AccelerateAction #GenderEquality
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